
 
HEATH FIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

Inspire Achieve Celebrate 
Field Avenue Hatton Derbyshire DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255 

E-mail: enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Website: www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk   

Headteacher Mr Mark Whyman 
 

 
 
 
 
                           
                            
       

18th January 2021 
 
Dear parents, 
 
I am writing to inform you that this morning we were notified of a positive test result in the 
year 4/5 bubble. As a result the children and staff members in that bubble will now have to 
self-isolate until Saturday 23rd January. This includes myself as I spent a day teaching the 
group last week. Mrs Keeling, Assistant Headteacher, will deputise in my absence. Please 
note that this does not affect any other children or staff currently in school and school will 
be open to key worker and vulnerable children in all other bubbles. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mark Whyman 
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